
Monday, November 27 
   
 

 You have this shiny new device…now what?  Maximize your learning in the classroom, and gain 
valuable skills for the future by becoming a Digital Learning Ambassador for Everett High.  This 
session is right after school on November 30, 2017 from 2:15-3:15pm in the EHS Library.  
Signups are in the EHS library or online by checking out the website on the flyer! 

 BSU is canceled today. Sorry for the late notice. See you next week in Leggett’s room.  

 Seniors- Tomorrow/Tuesday is the last day to turn in Senior Superlative ballot forms.  Please 
turn them into the box in the main office or turn in to Mrs. Price in A306.   

 Lisa Fritch, Our Everett Community College Representative, is in the Career Center on most 
Thursday. Sign up for appointment to see her in NAVIANCE. 

 Are you interested in learning about Japan? Well, come see our Japanese exchange student 
present at ISO meeting about his country! This Thursday after school in Room A320. 

 SENIORS: Central Washington University will be here on Friday December 1st for an “On-The-
Spot” Admission event. Those who have completed the app, can also attend to ask questions 
and receive some CWU swag. If you want to participate, you need to sign up in NAVIANCE 
under Upcoming college Visits. Space is limited. visit the Career Center for more info. 

 Today, Monday - come out and join Improv Club in the Little Theatre 2:30 - 4:00pm.  

 Interested in Auditioning for our spring musical? Attend a free tap workshop, tomorrow at 2:30 
- 4:30pm in the Little Theatre. No tap shoes required…converse are the best shoes, but any 
shoes or socks will work! Join us! 

 Interested in Sno-Isle TECH Skills Center classes? Sno-Isle will have an information session to 
share their application process and highlight their programs on December 7th. Sign up in 
NAVIANCE. 

 Are you wanting to get a job but don’t know where to start? Would you like help navigating the 
process? Sign up in NAVIANCE for a 6 part series, “Career Navigation”, facilitated by 
WorkSource Snohomish County happening in our Career Center. 

 Students who participated in a fall sport and have an open application for PE credit waiver on 
file need to submit their log of hours and one page summary as soon as possible.    

 Student athletes planning on waiving PE credit with a winter sport need to turn in the pre-
approval paperwork to Mrs. Sievers by the end of today.   

 
          Today in Sports: 

 Girls Bowling at Evergreen Lanes at 3:15 
 


